
April 1, 2022

Hon. Andrea Stewart-Cousins Assemblyman Carl Heastie
Temporary President & Majority Leader Speaker
New York State Senate New York State Assembly
The Capitol, Room 332 The Capitol, Room 349
Albany, New York 12247 Albany, New York

Dear Leader Stewart-Cousins and Speaker Heastie:

As you are aware, Supreme Court Justice McAllister issued his decision yesterday regarding the redistricting
lawsuit. In his decision, he ordered that the Legislature submit bipartisan supported maps by April 11, 2022.
Should bipartisan maps not be submitted by April 11, the Court will retain a neutral expert at the State’s
expense.

In light of this decision, we look forward to working together to create maps that most accurately represent the
voters of New York State.  We are ready, willing and able. As such, we request to meet with you on Monday,
April 4 at 1:00pm in the Capitol, Room 315.

Thank you.

Sincerely, 

Robert G. Ortt Senator Daniel G. Stec Senator Peter Oberacker
Senate Minority Leader 45th District 51st District
62nd District

Senator Fred Akshar Senator Tom O’Mara Senator Daphne Jordan
52nd District 58th District 43rd District



Senator Mike Martucci Senator Anthony Palumbo Senator Pam Helming
42nd District 1st District 54th District

Senator George Borrello Senator Jim Tedisco Senator Phil Boyle
57th District 49th District 4th District

Senator Patty Ritchie Senator Patrick Gallivan Senator Ed Rath
48th District 59th District 61st District

Senator Sue Serino Senator Alexis Weik Senator Andrew Lanza
41st District 3rd District 24th District

Senator Joseph Griffo Senator Mario Mattera Assemblyman Mark Walczyk
47th District 2nd District 116th District

cc: Senator Michael Gianaris
Assembly Minority Leader Will Barclay


